
 

 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT FOR THE POLZIN ROAD BRIDGE AND 

APPROACHES OVER MARSH CREEK  

 
 
Rock County Highway Department is proposing to replace the Polzin Road Bridge over 
Marsh Creek in the Town of Janesville. 
 
The proposed project involves a bridge replacement and approach reconstruction for a 
total project construction length of approximately 150 feet.  Project construction is 
scheduled for summer 2021. 

 
Due to the COVID-19 outbreak and orders by Governor Tony Evers an in-person public 
involvement meeting to discuss the project will not be held. In-lieu of an in-person meeting, 
project information can be found on Polzin Road Bridge Replacement project page on 
Rock County’s website (https://www.co.rock.wi.us/highway-projects → Federal Aid Projects 
→ Polzin Road Bridge). Residents are encouraged to review the project information and 
email project staff directly with any questions or concerns about the project. Please send 
back project comments no later than May 31, 2020   
 
Question or concerns about the project can be directed to Jaime Kurten at MSA 
Professional Services, Inc at (608)-242-6619 or at JKurten@msa-ps.com  
 

 

 

 


